
   EXHIBIT C 
                     Summary of Public Comments 

- A total of 11 comments were received from the public 
 

- One letter of support from Glencoe PTA President 
 
- Remaining 10 comments discouraged City from 

declaring the property excess. The areas of concern from 
these comments include: 

 
1) Stormwater Drainage 

 
2) Access from SE 52nd Ave to Glencoe Elementary 

 
3) Traffic and Safety 

 
4) Construction Noise 

 
5) Loss of Open Space 

 

 

 


